

[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Matthew Neal [mailto:Matthew.Neal@stratford-dc.gov.uk] 
Sent: 17 November 2014 11:36
Subject: Notes on Neighbourhood Planning - November 2014 (DCLG)

Dear all,

Please find below a link to ‘Notes on Neighbourhood Planning’ Edition 11 (November 2014) issued by Department for Communities and Local Government (DCLG). The document contains a number of helpful and useful articles/links to other websites all relating to matters specifically relating to Neighbourhood Planning work around the country, which may be of interest to you.

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/notes-on-neighbourhood-planning-edition-11

Kind regards,

Matthew.

Matthew Neal
Neighbourhood Planning Officer
Chief Executive’s Unit

